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1998/219. Dates of the fifteenth Meeting of Experts on the 

United Nations Programme in Public 
Administration and Finance 

At its 40th plenary meeting, on 23 July 1998, the 
Economic and Social Council decided that the fifteenth 
Meeting of Experts on the United Nations Programme in 
Public Administration and Finance should take place during 
the first quarter of the year 2000. 




